
NOTICE 
 

BC PUBLIC HEALTH COVID-19 UPDATE 
« CHILLIWACK HERITAGE PARK » 

 
 

 
The B.C. Government and the Public Health Officer have revised the 

Covid-19 restrictions. 
 

Effective September 28th, all persons must have proof of being 
fully vaccinated in order to enter Chilliwack Heritage Park show 

buildings.   
 


